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Wednesday, March 27, 2013 ENV011.13

Mr. Travis Marshall

Environmental Protection Specialist

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
Grand Junction Field Office

101 Third Street, Suite 310

Grand Junction, CO 81501

Dear Travis:

At this time, at the request of the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, American Soda is
respectfully requesting a withdrawal of our letter from October 5, 2011 regarding Partial Reclamation
and Financial Warranty Release (Permit No. M-1999-002) on the land transferred to EnCana Oil and
Gas (USA), Inc. and Enterprise Production Partners in 2008.

American Soda will resubmit the request for Partial Reclamation and Financial Warranty Release in the
near future. The request will be submitted once the estimate of the actual cost to reclaim the site is
calculated as per Regulation 4.14.1(2)(b) . . . “based upon what it would cost an independent
contractor to complete reclamation.” The new estimate will represent the reclamation costs with the
transferred acreage removed.

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this information please contact me at (970)
285-0428 or Celina Akin at (970) 285-0406.

Sincerely,

4
David Valvoda
Plant Manager
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